
Newsletter 3 26th Jan 2024 
Dear Parents /Carers, 

As another week passes a I’ve been blown away by how resilient our children are in everything that they 

do. They work hard and give absolutely everything to any task given to them. What a wonderful week at 

High Street we have had. 

Flu Nasal Vaccinations: Final Call 

An email was sent out earlier this week regarding Flu vaccinations for your child/children. The Starting 

Well Service is holding a FINAL catch-up clinic for Flu vaccinations on Monday 29th January at Wharton 

Children's Centre. 

Parents/Carers can contact the service on 01244 397470 if they would like to book a slot. 

This will be the last offer for Flu vaccinations that they will be offering until the next Flu season in Winter 

2024/5. 

Year 6 Basketball Competition 

Well done to all of the children who participated in the Basketball event last week. High Street placed 

first overall and will go through to the semi-finals! Well done High Street! 

National Reading Week 

National Reading Week starts next Monday 29th January. With that in mind, your child/children will be 

taking part in a range of exciting activities linked to the importance of enjoying books and reading for 

pleasure.  Please can parents/carers help us to promote the importance of reading by continuing to read 

with your child/children each day and share a story with them. 

The HUB before and after school club 

Just a reminder that our HUB before and after school club is very often getting fully booked up.  Please 

pre-book any sessions you need and check your bookings on the ‘School Gateway App’.  After school club 

sessions finish at 4.30pm or 5.50pm.  Any late collections after 5.50pm will incur a late fee.  Please ring 

the HUB mobile if you think you will be late on 0780 3436 413 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 

Year 6 Parents and Carers are now able to order Leavers Hoodies online.  If you have not already done so, 

please complete the form sent to you via email with a link to the online shop. 



Final date to order the hoodies is Friday 26th January and unfortunately, they cannot be ordered after 

this date. 

Year 5/6 Boys Football 

The school football team played well on Thursday this week in the Cheshire Finals but sadly did not 

progress to the knockout stages. Well done to all concerned, we are proud of what you have achieved so 

far this year! 

Woodlands Dental Practice: Kid’s Club 

See the flier attached to this email for more information. 

Brio Centre: Crash Swimming Course 

See the flier attached to this email for more information. 

Brio Centre: Pool Party 

See the flier attached to this email for more information. 

Winsford Over 3s Tigresses 

See the flier attached to this email for more information. 



Diary Dates: * new dates 

 

Please note that these dates may be subject to change, although we will keep these where possible. 

Should you need to make contact with school, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Joule on: 

head@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk or returns@highstreet.cheshire.sch.uk and please remember the year 

group emails if you need to contact your child’s class teacher. 

However, please note that all email accounts will not be monitored as regularly after 5.30pm each 

evening or during the weekends, to ensure a work life balance for the staff. 

Kind regards 

Mark Joule 

Head Teacher 
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